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 Peter Julien AMEND2014/3517/P 12/06/2014  16:36:20 In principle this is an improvement to the previous application for this site. However I cannot approve 

the proposed 1970's shop front at ground level elevation. The advertising board is crude and should 

match the adjacent building at No 8. The middle door should match the left hand half glazed door of 

No 8 whilst the new flat door should match the adjacent solid 6 panelled door.

1c Highgate Road

 SC & W Paul OBJ2014/3517/P 17/06/2014  13:51:08 OBJECTION: we object to this application to increase the height of the back addition section of the 

building by two floors. We object to the loss of light and air to the rear of our building, number 1 

Fortess Road, which backs directly onto 6 Highgate road. And in addition, the loss of privacy from 

overlooking windows at the back of the property. We do not accept the recommendations concerning 

the loss of light. We feel that a taller building would be very overpowering and the loss of light, 

unacceptable.

72 Twisden Rd

 Robert Binney NBJNOT2014/3517/P 18/06/2014  15:51:20 I am not objecting to this planning application. In fact I believe it to be a positive addition to the street 

scene. It will create consistency in the front elevations in that section of the street more level with 

buildings on either side. I still do not understand why an area of Georgian houses and such period 

structures as The Forum and The Bull & Gate are not within the confines of a formal Conservation 

Area. I am sure this planning application would still be approved if it were. I am now commenting for 

that reason, and also to understand the proposed timescale of the works involved. is there a time limit 

of completing the development? Also the impact upon the narrow pavement in front of the building - 

pavement closure and therefore bus stop closure perhaps? The dental practice on the ground floor with 

shop front appears to have been recently unboarded - is the practice in operation? Will it continue 

during the planned works? Were the recent roadworks relevant to this application? Will refuse 

collection take place at the front or the rear of the property?wHAT MATERIALS WILL BE USED TO 

RENOVATE THE FRONT ELEVATION? nO 8 HAS BEEN COMPLETELY REBRICKED BY THE 

LOOK OF IT.mANY THANKS.

5b Highgate Road

NW5 1JY
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